HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515

JoHn D. DINGELL
SIXTEENTH DiSTRICT

MicHIGAN

July 28, 1989

The Honorable George W. Crockett, Jr.
Member of Congress

U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear George:

Yesterday, I introduced with Norm Lent
H.R. 3030, the President’s Clean Air Act proposal.
The bill has over 140 co-sponsors, including you.

I appreciate your support. I believe
H.R. 3030 is generally a good bill and with the
President’s support and leadership we should be
able to enact a new law in this Congress.

For your information I have enclosed a copy
of my floor remarks on the legislation along with
those of Norm Lent.

With best wishes.

. Dingell
Chairman
Committee on Energy and Commerce
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